
 Sunday January 17, 2021                                   The Second Sunday after Epiphany  
  
WELCOME  We’re meeting together as God’s children. God is pleased to see you as 
we’re pleased to see each other. If you’re visiting today, thanks for coming. You are 
invited to stay for a  chat after worship.   
 
PSALM 139 
R:  You’ve looked deep into my heart, Lord, and you know all about me. 
L:  You know when I’m resting, when I’m working, and you know my thoughts. 
R:  You notice everything I do and everywhere I go. 
L:  With your powerful arm you protect me from every side. 
R:  You are the one who put me together inside my mother’s body, 
L:   and I praise you because of the wonderful way you created me. 
R:  Everything you do is marvellous! 
L:  Of this I have no doubt. 
R:  Your thoughts are far beyond my understanding, 
L:  much more than I could ever imagine.  
 
PRAYER 
Jesus Christ, Son of God, 
we thank you for calling us to be your disciples. 
Open our eyes to recognise you 
as the promised Messiah, 
and draw us to follow you 
wherever you lead. 
For you live and reign 
with the Father and the Holy Spirit, 
one God, now and forever. Amen.  
          
READINGS 
 1 Samuel 3:1-10 The Lord reveals himself to Samuel  
 1 Corinthians 6:12-20 Your body is a temple of the Holy Spirit 
    John 1:43-51 We have found the Messiah 
 
HYMNS  B: TIS 154; TIS 232; LH 465; TIS 547 
  T:  154; TIS 232: LH 465; TIS 547 
  B: Songs 
     
THEME S   B: Come with me and see for yourself 
                         T: Nathaniel’s response to Jesus 
 
SERVICES NEXT SUNDAY  
  Bethany     8:30 am  
  Tabor   9:45 am  
  Bethany 11:00 am  

 



WE REMEMBER IN PRAYER  
 the sick Michelle Schulz, Ev Schutz, Janice Dahlitz, Matthew Roesler,  
  Dudley   Kelly, Coral Kennett, Michelle Schulz, Emma Habermann,                      
 Tim Kroehn, Ev Schutz 
the bereaved the family and friends of Jayne Pfeiffer’s mum 
mission &  The Hub, Grow Love Garden, GOoD Seed, Young Life, Schools,LCC,   
unity PCW’s ,  TLH, Barossa Village, Bible Society, Godly Play, Parish Prayer & 
 Retreat ministry, German Services, Nathan & Stacey, BCCM Sandakan 
families Daphne Schmidt  
 Michael & Michelle Schmidt, Sebastian, Oliver 
 Brendyn Hueppauff & Lisa Barclay, Bradley, James, Lewis 
 Chris Hueppauff, Matthew, Kate 

 
Dear members, If you or anyone you know needs prayer or wishes to be 
added to the prayer list please contact the Hub 8563 3748 and they will 
make sure your request is included in the bulletin & in the prayers in Church. 
 

HAPPENING THIS WEEK.  
Vintage Festival Step Back in Time Meeting TODAY 
Thursday  Grow Love Garden, Magnolia Road 8:30 am 
 
The Bethany Worship Committee is working on a roster for a prayer reader at the 
8:30am service, to assist the Lay reader and visiting Pastor. A prayer resource to help 
with the prayers is available in the vestry. Please contact Liz Eckermann 0404882967 
 

CALLING OUR NEXT PASTOR 
A small team has been working on the ‘pre call process’ (Paul Rohrlach, Nathan 
Semmler, Katrina Neldner, Shelley Schild, Jenny Schubert, Hayley Brine, Rae Materne 
and Nathan Gogoll).  The next step will be a ‘pre call meeting’ hosted by the SA/NT 
District and open to all parish members. More details to come. 
         
AGM REPORTS - Tabor and Bethany’s AGMs will be held soon.  The date is yet to be 
confirmed.  Please forward all 2020 reports to either Paul Rohrlach, Nathan 
Semmler or the Hub by the end of January.    
 

Tabor Rosters for January  24 
Senior warden:  Kevin Bartsch 
General  Prayer: Rae Materne 
Flowers and Cleaning:   Cheryle Pech, Helen Menzel 
Morning Coffee:   Jenny Schubert, Fay Morgan 
Yard Cleaning: Warren Schutz 
Money Counting:   Raelene Falland 
Prayer: Paul Rohrlach 
    

Bethany / Tabor Members' Care:  If you or someone you know has a need and would 
like someone to visit or phone, a DVD of the service, prayer, or some other help, 
please speak to Dennis Canute, Raelene Falland, Kay Kleemann, Geoff Nicolai, Trevor 
Ratsch, Anne Schmidt or Daph Schmidtt, or contact Libby 0400 390431  

Christian Community Hub, Libby Schwartz   & The GOoD Seed Bookshop  
Telephone: 8563 3748 (w) email: cchubtan@gmail.com 

Bulletin notices email: bethanytanunda@gmail.com by 2:00 pm Wednesday 

Bethany Rosters for January 24 
Ushers/Greeters: Allen & Joy Rohrlach, 
Brenton & Janelle Miegel,  
Peter & Caroline Hueppauff 
Lawns & Grounds: Nevin Nitschke 
Flowers:  Sharon Sickerdick 

UPDATE FROM BETHANY CHURCH COUNCIL 
 
BETHANY CONSTITUTION - Thank you to everyone who voted in the 
ballot. We are pleased to report that the Bethany Constitution was                   
approved and passed by the congregation as a special resolution on 
December 27. The Constitution will now be forwarded to the SA/NT 
LCA District Office for final approval before being lodged with the                 
relevant authorities. 
 
VACANT POSITIONS - There are several vacancies within the                  
Bethany Congregation that need to be filled to help keep our church 
running smoothly and to help take the pressure and workload off our 
existing Church Council officers. Vacancies exist in Worship, Cater-
ing, Members Care, Communion Servers and Stewards, Lay Read-
ers, Manse Team, Hub Reps and First Aiders. We NEED these filled. 
Please come talk to us as we would love your help. 
 
MANSE - The property has now been put on the market. Interest 
seems to be high, so we hope for a sale soon. A Manse sub-Committee 
was recently formed to assist in the purchase of a new Manse,         
consisting of Sandra Downes, Megan Noack and Brenton Miegel. They 
are busy at work searching for properties available for purchase. 
 
CEMETERIES - The Cemetery Committee have been busy maintaining 
the cemeteries. Thank you to all the helpers. More volunteers are     
always welcome to assist them. 
 
MAINTENANCE WORK - There’s been lots of maintenance work               
happening behind the scenes and still more to come, including the            
entrance ramp and path to the Hall, as well as the painting of the      
Office, School House and Hall. Thank you to all the volunteers who 
help maintain the church buildings and grounds. 


